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NEWS ITEM - SOUTHWESTERN MEDICAL SCHOOL OF THE UNIVERSITY OF TEXAS

June 8, 1953

Dr, william F. Mengert, Professor of Obstetrics and Gymecology and
Chairman of that Department in Southwestern Medical School of The University
of Texas, will discuss "Observations on the Pathogenesis of Premature
Separation of the Normally Implanted Placenta" at the meeting of the

American Gynecological Society at Lake Placid, New York, on June 1547,

G, N, Aagaard, M.D,
Dean



